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After personally witnessing the deplorable, inhumane conditions of puppies being 

sold at Critter Cabana in Wilsonville, I support this bill. These dogs were living in their 

own feces, in pens much too small to barley move, the employees told me they are 

not walked, and are not allowed to leave their pen. One huskie puppy was in 

complete isolation in a tiny pen. It is absolutely inhumane. Please support this bill to 

end the sale of kittens and puppies in pet stores.  


